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 For the past three years, Susan Olson-Smith has been the Simulation Lab Supervisor for 

the Title V program.  Susan played a vital role in creating the Simulation Lab, over seeing the 

nursing faculty in development of scenarios, programed the mannequins for simulation  

exercises, and discussed the outcomes at the  

debriefing sessions.  Her expertise and 

knowledge in working with the students in  

the Simulation Lab has proven to be extremely 

beneficial in preparing students  

for the workforce.  Susan’s  

humor, work ethics,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

dedication, and unselfishness are 

traits that everyone who has worked 

with her will miss.   

 

Susan’s rapport with students has 

always been productive and meaningful, and she values all students making them 

feel important.  Susan has always encouraged her students to critically think and un-

derstand what they need to do, so that they can be the best in the medical profession. 

 

We will miss Susan and we wish her good health and  

happiness as she retires.  We’ll also miss her jar of M&Ms!!!!

Happy Retirement Susan! 
“Creating a Pathway to Success in High-Demand Programs” 
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